                                                EAST HARDIN MIDDLE SCHOOL

                            SITE BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL PROCEEDINGS

                                                                   (MINUTES)

SPECIAL MEETING

                                           GLENDALE, KY       MAY 30, 2006

The East Hardin Middle School Site Based Decision Making Council met at East Hardin Middle School at  3:00  P.M., on the    30th      day of                 May__             2006,

With the following members present:

(1.)  Paul C. Connelly, Jr.     (2.)  Luann Brashear     (3.)  Mary Carruthers     (4.)  Bob Wade

(5.)  Judy Boyd
Call to Order  - Mr. Paul Connelly called the meeting to order.

Recognition of Visitors  -  Gail Crain  -  Textbook

Approval of Revised Budget for 2006-2007 – Mr. Connelly explained the changes the Budget Committee was forced to make after the Board of Education met and finalized the division of Section 7 monies.  Mr. Connelly informed the Council that East Hardin did receive the extra teacher allocation we had requested and about 1/3 of the monetary request for textbooks.

SY 05-06 Order #81  -  Motion to Approve the Revised Budget for 2006-2007  – The motion was made by Bob Wade and seconded by Luann Brashear to approve the revised budget for 2006-2007 as presented.  With there being no disagreement from any council member, the motion passed by consensus and the revised budget for 2006-2007 was approved.                                                                           

Approval of Revised Textbook Purchase Plan for 2006-2007 – Gail Crain distributed a copy of the revised Textbook Purchase Plan for 2006-2007.  Ms. Crain explained the changes that were made from the Textbook Purchase Plan that had been presented at the regular SBDM Meeting on May 10th.

SY 05-06 Order #81  -  Motion to Approve the Revised Textbook Purchase Plan for 2006-2007 – The motion was made by Judy Boyd and seconded by Luann Brashear to approve the Textbook Purchase Plan for 2006-2007 as presented.  With there being no disagreement from any council member, the motion passed by consensus and the revised Textbook Purchase Plan for 2006-2007 was approved.

Discussion of Selection Process for Counseling Vacancy – Mr. Connelly informed the Council that a selection process for the counseling vacancy needed to be finalized.  The Council went into Executive Session to discuss personnel.  Judy Boyd excused herself from the discussion since she is considering applying for the counseling position. 

SY 05-06 Order #82  -  Motion to Adjourn the May 30, 2006 Special SBDM Meeting – The motion was made by Mary Carruthers and seconded by Luann Brashear to adjourn the May 30, 2006 Special SBDM meeting.  With there being no disagreement from any council member, the motion passed by consensus and the meeting was adjourned.

                                    Signed_______________________________________________

                                                                Paul C. Connelly, Jr.       Chairperson

                                    Signed_______________________________________________

                                                                Bob Wade                Vice-Chairperson 

                                    Signed_______________________________________________

                                                                                             Elected Alternate Chairperson      
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